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Representative Kamia Brown Files the Office of Minority
Health and Health Equity Bill

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Representative Brown’s (D-Ocoee) bill HB 183, the Office
of Minority Health and Health Equity Bill, has just passed through the Professions & Public
Health Committee. Its purpose is to develop and promote the statewide implementation of
policies, programs, and practices that increase health equity in Florida.
 
“I am so proud to have the support of my colleagues in advancing the health, safety, and
well-being of our minority communities,” says Representative Brown. “Bills such as this
seek to have us really transform our intent and approach by providing community-level
engagement as a core principle in having better outcomes in health care and education.”
 
This bill includes measures such as increased access to and quality of health care services
for racial and ethnic minority populations.
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